
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 
ITEM NO. D(2) 

AGENDA ITEM ABSTRACT 
MEETING DATE: March 20, 2007 

 
TITLE:  Report on Chapel Hill Transit Operations and Planning  
 

DEPARTMENT:  PLANNING  PUBLIC HEARING:  YES ___NO__X__ 
 

ATTACHMENTS 
A. Resolution 
B. Presentation materials 
C. TAB Recommendation  

FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Steve Spade  - 968-2752       
Patricia McGuire – 918-7327 

 
 
PURPOSE 
 
Steve Spade, Director of Transportation for Chapel Hill Transit, will make a presentation on 
current operations and plans for upgrades and improvements.  A resolution receiving the report 
is provided. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
See attached presentation materials regarding current transit operations and recommendations for 
future improvements (Attachment B).  Mr. Spade met with the Carrboro Transportation Advisory 
Board (TAB) on Thursday, March 15; a copy of the TAB recommendation is attached 
(Attachment C). 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Each year the Town of Carrboro negotiates an annual contract for public transit services, which 
determines the Town of Carrboro’s share of the net cost of transit services.    Later this months 
and during the month of April, the Transit Partners Group will be considering service changes 
and other cost factors that are used by the Town of Chapel Hill in determining the total cost of 
transit for the coming year.   The terms of the Memorandum of Understanding will guide the 
structure of the annual contract. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The staff recommends that the Board of Aldermen receive the report from Mr. Spade. 
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